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STATE OF ARKANSAS 

DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY
 
8001 NATIONAL DRIVE. P.O. BOX 9583
 

LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72209
 

PHONE: 1501> 562-7444 

October 7, 1987 

The Honorable Hubert Brodell 
Mayor of Jonesboro 
314 W. Washington 
Jonesboro, Arkansas 75401 

He: CSN 16-0163 Permit 0-139-S 

Dear Mayor Brodell: 

On October 1, 1987, I performed an inspection of your facility 
referenced above, pursuant to the Solid Waste Management Act and 
Disposal Code. My inspection revealed that Mr.Hardin has done an 
excellent job in closing out the landfill. However, there are two 
areas that need further atte old area number 1 has been 
qJose 0 and graded, but no vegetation has been sewed on th~ 

ar~. 91d area number 2 and part of area number 1 needs to be 
graded, final cover a lied, and sewed wit e kind of ve etatlon 
efore w n er weather arrives. 

---.::..-=-::.~~=-=-:-=-....:.:....::...::..=-.::..::..=-=---==--=-=-:....:::....;; 

You must notify me, in writing, when the above areas are completely 
closed out, but no later than November 5, 1987. If this time 
period is not acceptable, please call me at 935-7221 locally. 

I appreciate the cooperation and hospitality shown by your
employees during my inspection. 

Sincerely, 

~£P~ 
-iiit Fuq~ , 

s riot Field Inspector
 
Environmental Field Services
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cc: Solid Waste Division 


